

'Learning together, loving others, guided by God'

Heene Church of England (Aided) Primary School

Headteacher: Mrs Jo MacGovern

Wednesday 13th June 2018

Rocking Around the World!

Dear Parents and Carers

We are very excited about our upcoming 'Rocking Around the World' week at the end of this term. We are looking forward to learning about other countries and cultures through music, dance, story, song, art, costume, cookery and much more! We would like to celebrate the cultures of the many different countries represented in our school.

If you or any of your family are from another country or speak another language, we would love to welcome you into our school. Could you tell a story from your culture, teach a song or a nursery rhyme in another language? Do you have any traditional costumes, or could you bring in some typical food for the class to try? Do you have any music you could play or bring in on cd? Or simply come in to tell us a little about life in the country you are from or have lived in.

'Rocking Around the World' week is the week starting the 16th July. Please talk to your child's class teacher before then if you would like to participate in this lovely celebration week. You could come in for 30 minutes or a whole morning, it is up to you!

Many thanks in advance for your help and expertise.

Kind regards,

Lucy Armfield (EAL coordinator)









Email: office@heeneprimary.co.uk



Telephone: 01903 201386



Fax: 01903 215033



